
Proceedings
HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
October 25, 2021 

Garner, Iowa 
	 The Hancock County, Iowa, 
Board of Supervisors met in ad-
journed session on the above cap-
tioned date pursuant to adjourn-
ment with Supervisors Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and 
Jerry J. Tlach present. Absent: 
none. 
	 The minutes of October 18, 2021 
meeting were read and approved. 
	 On motion by Supervisor Tlach, 
seconded by Supervisor Greiman 
and carried unanimously, the Board 
gave approval to the following: 
Weed Commissioner’s report for 
2021. 
	 On motion by Supervisor Grei-
man, seconded by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried unanimously, 
the Board gave approval to the 
following: Signed the 2022 County 
Weed Commissioner Certification 
form designating Jason Lackore as 
weed commissioner. Purchase of 
water fountain replacing the water 
fountain in basement of Courthouse 
from Amazon in the amount of 
$1,390.11. Payroll increase for Matt 
Brandt, Secondary Roads Depart-
ment, 6-month increase per union 
contract, effective October 28, 2021 
to $22.63 per hour. 
	 No further business to come 
before the Board, motion made to 
adjourn at 11:19 a.m. by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried. All Supervisors 
present voting, “Aye,” session to 
adjourn and will meet again on No-
vember 1, 2021. 
	 ATTEST: 
	 Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor 
	 Gary Rayhons, Chair
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